Comprehensive Planning Committee — April 28, 2011 Meeting Summary
Present: Mary Jo Long, April Leggett, Sally Muller, Artie Sabanos

We first discussed putting reports of our meetings on the website. It was agreed to do that and to
encourage more use of the website as a source of information about Afton and its activities. We
decided to call them “reports” rather than “minutes”. Also we need a lead-in (a brief description)
of what the Comprehensive Planning Committee is and what it is doing.

Census Data was discussed. The Hazard Mitigation Plans were brought in and it had 2000
Census Data.

The questionnaires used by the Towns of Hartwick and Maryland were reviewed and will be
scanned and emailed so that people can review as possible template for survey. They seem to be
pretty thorough and yet not too long.

Next month’s meeting will be a little different. A movie, “The Economics of Happiness” will be
shown on WEDNESDAY, May 18 at 7:30 in the Susquehanna Room of the Village Hall. The
June meeting will be Thursday, June 23" at the Town Hall. We will resume discussion of survey
in June.



